
A Good Samaritan thwarted the efforts of several juveniles as they were attempting to break into

an apartment Wednesday.

On June 20, 2012, deputies from the Walnut / Diamond Bar Sheriff’s Station received a call of a

burglary now in the 2000 Block of Batson Avenue in Rowland Heights. Deputies arrived quickly

and immediately located four male juveniles matching a caller’s description.  All were attempting to

flee the area.

Deputies were advised by a witness he had confronted the four juveniles as they were removing a

rear screen from a neighbor’s apartment.  When questioned, all four juveniles took off running and

the witness followed for a short distance.

Deputies arrested four juveniles ranging from age 13 to 15.  One was later released to a guardian

while the three others were taken to Los Padrinos Juvenile Hall.

Detectives will present the case at a later time to the District Attorney’s Office for the possible filing

of criminal charges.

While the Sheriff’s Department urges the public to immediately report crime and suspicious

behavior, we also want to caution people avoid confrontations.  In this case we had a good

witness who felt something was wrong and questioned the activity.  He did not continue to chase

the subjects and relayed his information quickly to other residents who called 911.

Please contact Lieutenant Christopher Blasnek or Detective Lorena Gomez at (909) 595-2264 for

further questions.   
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News Release
Leroy D. Baca, Sheriff

Classification :  Burglary (residence) – 459 P.C. Incident Date :  06/20/2012
Author/Date/Time :  Lieutenant Christopher Blasnek, 06-21-12 /
12:00 P.M.

Incident Time :  3:00 P.M.

Victims : Unknown at this time Suspects : 4 Male Juveniles (In-Custody)
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Receive Text/Emails:   www.Nixle.com 

 

Partner to prevent or report crime by contacting your local Sheriff's station. Or if you wish to

remain Anonymous, call "LA Crime Stoppers" by dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), texting the letters

TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using the website  http://lacrimestoppers.org 

 

To receive detailed, up-to-date information directly from the LASD via e-mail, register for "Nixle"

alerts at    www.Nixle.com   and register for "LASD - Walnut/Diamond Bar Station, Los Angeles

County Sheriff" and also register for your local LASD station area. Or, text your zip code to 888777

to receive text alerts only.  Standard text messaging rates may apply, depending on your calling

plan.
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